From: water@cavecity.us

To: Bolenbaugh. Michelle
Subject: Cave City Water & Sewer Department
Date: Monday, May 20, 2013 3:37:36 PM

Mrs.. Bolenbaugh,

This email is to inform you that the Cave City Water & Sewer Department did not land apply any
sludge from May 2012 through May 2013.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me anytime.
Thanks,

Jim Smith, Public Works Director
Cave City Water & Sewer Department
120 E Spring St

P.O. Box 69

Cave City, AR 72521

(870) 283-5563 Office

(870) 613-0003
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